
Thursday, December 10th

Beginning at 6 p.m. please login for our 

VIRTUAL FAMILY READING NIGHT!

• The GRINCH will read a holiday story.

• Explore the online Scholastic Book Fair.

• Complete a family activity posted on our webpage for 

your child’s grade level.

• Make an ornament to hang on the VES holiday tree.

• Read the article ‘ Reading with your Child,’ shared by 

our  CCPS Title I Resource & Family Engagement 

Liaison .

• Sign in on the link & complete the evaluation survey to 

be entered in a raffle.

Copy & paste the link below for access to our virtual FAMILY READING NIGHT:

https://www.yourcharlotteschools.net/Domain/2714


